
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Quo Vadimus 

 From the President 
 
Good morning Sunrisers.  
Today we have our board meeting 
after our breakfast meeting and I 
would like to invite all members to 
stay if you want to, the meeting will 
start about 8:15am.  
We had another great meeting last 
week full of fun and interesting 
chats. We welcomed Peter back for 
another breakfast with us and hope 
he is enjoying our meeting.  
 
Barbara spoke about ANZAC and 
reminded us that you commemorate 
ANZAC Day not celebrate and you 
sound the last post not play it. The 
youngest Australian to die in battle 
was only 14years 9months old, just 
a few things from Barb’s talk.  
 
We also played 20 questions with Di 
and found out that her happy place 
is a service at a high church of 
England.  
 
And Denys talked about Rotary, 
about his experiences with Rotary  
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including Polio, post-Polio and the 
trips overseas to vaccinate against 
Polio that he has been involved in.  
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Shout Out  
 

 
 

 

SUNRISE WEEKLY 
UPDATE   
 
Congratulations to Teresa Fedeli, one 
of our past members who left when she 
became a very busy Council Member, 
she has now become the Mayor of 
Camden. Camden Council are great 
supporters of our Discobility.  
 

Following up on the Dress for Success 
Sydney fashion sale the final numbers 
for our sale have come through from 
Robyn de Szoeke from DFSS. The 
result is $10,940 which is amazing 
considering $10/item. The error in 
predicting $15,000 was a $4K donation 
that had been processed on one of the  
eftpos machines on Friday morning and 
the balance not cleared. 
 
Sue, Anita and Sharon. Your Rotarians 
were amazing, and it was such a 
delight to work with you all. This income 
has come at a great time for DFSS and 
we are very grateful for your support. 
Please pass on our thanks. We will 
work out our sale plan for 
Campbelltown if you are up for it. 

 

 
 
 



       

 

  

WHATS ON   
May  
Thursday 9th & Friday 10th  
Macarthur Science and Engineering 
Challenge at Thomas Reddall High.  
 
Update  
The jigsaw of the Macarthur Science 
and Engineering Challenge is coming 
together. The sponsorship from 
Atlassian should be paid within a week 
or two. They are paying the whole of 
the balance. We are slowly getting our 
volunteer numbers up, thanks to the 
efforts of Rob and Beth Michie. I am 
still hoping for volunteers from 
Atlassian. 
  
The story of Atlassian demonstrates the 
rewards that come from being creative 
in the STEM area. It was started by 2 
Aussie lads in 2002. They are now both 
worth $2 billion, they employ over 3,600 
people and have 135 customers. 
Atlassian software is used by millions of 
users all over the World.  Our planet 
needs great innovations if we are to 
avoid catastrophic climate change. 
Today’s STEM students can be the 
ones that achieve it. As Joseph 
Sugarman said “Each problem has 
hidden in it an opportunity so powerful 
that it literally dwarfs the problem. The 
greatest success stories were created 
by people who recognized a problem a 
turned it into an opportunity." Even if 
Australia had zero increase in 
emissions of carbon dioxide it would 
not solve climate change because 
Australia emits only 2% of the carbon 
dioxide, but if we were able to supply 
the countries with energy at a cost 
much less than the price of current 
technologies THEN  countries like 
India, the USA and China would not  
 
 

 

 

 

   
    

       
          

       
       

      
       

  

CALENDAR 
2019  

 

Bec’s Quote  

 
2018/2019 BOARD 
President: Bec Purcell 
Secretary: Denys Cato 
Treasurer: Sue Power 
IPP:  Denise Pritchard 
Directors:  Liz Stonestreet 
  Di Wilson 
  Barbara Edwards 
 
DG:   Sue Hayward   
AG:  Margaret Favelle 
Rotary International  
President:  Barry Rassin   
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Email: macarthursunrise@gmail.com 

Web: macarthursunriserotary.org    

 

BIRTHDAYS & 
ANNIVERSARIES  

Anne Drenth Birthday  6th  
May 

Wendy 
Underwood 

Joined 1998 20th  
May 

Denys Cato Birthday  21st 
May 

Shaun Cook Birthday  22nd 
May 

Simone 
Warren  

Birthday  25th 
May 

   
 
  

MAY  
Wed 1st  Board Meeting  
Fri 3rd  Rotaract Club of WSU 

‘Night at the Oscars 
Charity Ball’ 

Wed 8th  Speaker – Silver Coin 
Project Darko & Jenny 
Ristic 

Thu / Fri 
9th & 10th  

Science and Engineering 
Challenge  

Fri 10th  Mater Dei Lipstick 
Luncheon 

Sat 11th  District Assembly 
Wed 15th  RYPEN Talk  
Fri 17th  Bunning BBQ 
Sat 25th  Discobility  

Wed 29th  Night meeting 
JUNE 

Fri 7th  Bunning BBQ 
Wed 19th  Wollondilly North 

Change Over  
Tues 25th  Ingleburn Change Over  
Wed 26th Our Changeover 
Thu 27th  Camden Change Over  
Sat 29th  Sugarloaf Dressage 

Setup 
Sun 30th  Dressage pack up  
Sun 30th  District Changeover 

JULY 
Wed 3rd  Speaker - Community 

Links Wollondilly Nicole 
Humphries & Greg Duffy 

AUGUST 
Wed 7th  POTY at Wests  

 
Please check the Green Book for more 
details, tick to say if you are coming or 
not and if you are bringing anyone with 
you.  

 

need to burn fossil fuels and we could 
reverse global climate change. 
 
The world population continues to grow, 
yet every year over 7 million people die 
of hunger. About 4 billion people, or 
two-thirds of the world’s population, face 
severe water shortages during at least 
one month every year. With really smart 
agricultural technologies we could help 
to meet those needs, by helping poor, 
dry countries to grow their own food 
more effectively and to conserve water 
more effectively. These are the 
challenges, and opportunities, for 
today’s young STEM students. 

 
  

   

               
        

  
        

    
 
 

    
      

   
   

      
     
 
      

      

 

Information to be included in 
the newsletter must be received 
by 5pm on the Monday before 
the meeting. Please send to 
sharonc3012@icloud.com  
 
 

mailto:macarthursunrise@gmail.com
https://www.instagram.com/rotaryinternational/?hl=en
http://www.facebook.com/pages/Rotary-International/7268844551


   

 

        

 

                                          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                           

        

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

  
“This is a changing World: We must be 

prepared to change with it. 
The story of Rotary will have to be 

written again and again.” 
                                ~ Paul Harris  1935 

  

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Janice M Hall  
  
A reminder from the incoming 
Training and Development Chair, 
Cheryl Deguara about District 
Assembly. It certainly clarifies all the 
dates and times.  I also need to 
clarify for you the correct time of the 
International Seminar. It is 1.00 to 
4.30pm on Sunday June 2nd. 

MESSAGE FROM THE SECRETARY OF DISTRICT 9675   
 



     

 



 



                                                                                                                                                                                                                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 


